
 

Speaker(s) Needed! 

Penguin Hall in Wenham 

Friday, March 8 

 We have received a short notice request for a Career Day speaker for this 

Friday 3/8 at The Academy at Penguin Hall in Wenham, MA. This is a 

beautiful all girls college prep high school. It would be a wonderful opportunity 

to showcase aviation as a career. 

 

You would be joining Victoria Rolff. She had a distinguished career as an air 

traffic controller; she is interested in getting more young women involved in 

aviation as a career and help position them to succeed. In some ways, it is 

just more about inspiring a new generation of young women to explore 

aviation. 

 

The sessions will be informal and mostly give the chance for students to ask 

questions. While Victoria will be speaking from her extensive experience in air 

traffic control, she was hoping to include a pilot’s perspective as well. It will 

take place in three separate sessions, each 45 minutes. 

 

If you are interested, please reach out to Jessie, jessie.zuberek@gmail.com 

  

Tailwinds! 
 

Beth Young 
Chair, ENE 
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